
 
 

Beer, Bands & Bullies Music Festival 
Bama Bully Rescue’s fundraiser saves the lives of bully breed dogs 

at the 10th Annual Beer, Bands & Bullies Event 
 
BIRMINGHAM, Ala. (August 18, 2021)—The 10th Annual Beer, Bands & 
Bullies is coming up on Saturday, August 21, at Ferus Artisan Ales in 
Trussville, Alabama. The fun will start at 4:00 p.m. General admission is a 
$10 donation at the door. Children under 12 are free!  
 
Beer, Bands & Bullies is one of Bama Bully Rescue’s largest and most 
important fundraising events. With a relaxed, festival-like feel, this family 
friendly event has grown every year, attracting over 600 attendees in the past! The 2021 event promises to be 
bigger and better than ever, with DJ Lee J, the Martini Shakers, Blind the Sky and the Thomas Henry Band. 

Bring your game face (and your money) to bid on fabulous silent auction items 
donated by our wonderful friends and sponsors. Enjoy a variety of craft beer, including 
Li’l Pup, a special brew for the evening, courtesy of Ferus Artisan Ales. Furry, four-
legged family members are always welcome at Bama Bully Rescue events.  
 
According to Melanie Nipper, Executive Director, “When Bama Bully Rescue started 
holding this event back in 2010, it was tiny! We are absolutely blown away by how 
much it has grown. Dog lovers and sponsors who support this event know that every 
cent we make goes toward saving bully breed dogs, and we believe that has made all 
the difference in its success.”  

 
About Bama Bully Rescue:  
 

Bama Bully Rescue, Inc. (BBR) is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) organization located in Jefferson 
County, Alabama that works with shelters and the public to find homes for pit bulls and "bully 
breeds" that have been abandoned, abused, neglected, or fallen victim to other adverse 
situations in their lives. They are a 100% volunteer-run organization, with no paid employees. 
BBR was founded in 2008 by a group of passionate pit bull owners. Their focus is three-fold: 
(1) bully breed rescue, (2) public education about bully breeds through sponsorship and 
attendance at public events to raise awareness about the plight of bully breeds and to 

educate the public about the true nature of this loving and energetic group of dogs; and (3) financial support for 
bully breed owners to enable them to keep their pets at home.  

Bama Bully Rescue: Melanie Hughes, Executive Director 
Cell Phone: 205-568-2660  
E-mail: melanie@bamabully.org  
Website: www.bamabully.org 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/BamaBullyRescue/ 
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